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From: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 10:48 AM


To: charles_chamberlain@fws.gov


Subject: Clear Creek Redd Count Data


Hi Charles,


I work out of the NMFS California Central Valley office and am currently updating figures on Upper


Sacramento Steelhead redd counts.


Sarah Gallagher recommended to me that you may be able to provide me with data on steelhead redd counts


in Clear Creek. Currently I have data that spans 2001-2015 and I am looking for numbers from 2016 and 2017.


Please let me know if there is someone else I should contact for help locating this information.


Thank you for your help,


Brittany


--
Brittany Cunningham

Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Lynker Technologies

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 930-3606

brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov



